Deputy Prime Minister

Minister for State Owned Enterprises
Minister of Foreign Affairs

Minister of Racing 29 NOV 2017

Stephen Davis
fyi-request6794-a5926c4b@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Stephen Davis

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 3 November 2017. You
requested:

All the Briefings to Incoming Ministers and the Briefing to the Incoming Government, for the ministry
sworn in this October.

Information Publicly Available or Does Not Exist

The information you have requested regarding the ‘Briefing to the Incoming Minister' is being
declined under section 18(d) of the Official Information Act — the information requested is or
will soon be publicly available.

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.

Yours sincerely

/

t Hon Winston Peters
Deputy Prime Minister




